
From: Sheilagh Murphy <smurphy@yourlegalteam,ca> 
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 2:20 PM 
To: Learmonth, Barry <BarryLearmonth@muskratfallsinquiry,ca> 
Subject: SLI MFI Scott Thon Interview with Commission - follow-up

Good afternoon, Barry,

I received the following from Scott Thon in response to your questions to him during your interview on Thursday, I 
have redacted email addresses for his corporate counsel. The body of the email is as he sent it to me,

I trust this is satisfactory,

Sheilagh

-----Original Message----- 
From: Thon, Scott <Scott,Thon~ 
Sent: Thursday, February 7, 2019 7:01 PM 
To: Proulx, Melanie (Affaires Juridiques) 
Cc: Sheilagh Murphy <smurphy@yourlegalteam,ca>; 
Subject: Re: EXT - Document Index - Interview with commission counsel - Commission ofInquiry into the 
Muskrat Falls Project

I have had a chance to review the two documents that I undertook to review in the interview today with Commission 
counsel.

Regarding document 7, the e-mail dated April 24, 2013 from Robert Card, page 1 was written by me and I agree 
with its contents, As page 1 of the email notes, pages 2 and 3 were written by SNC-Lavalin's Project Director 
Normand Bechard, Pages 2 and 3 are consistent with what I heard from the SNC-Lavalin team throughout my time 
on the project. That said, much of pages 2 and 3 relate to assessments prior my time on the project.

Regarding document 14, the notes from my interview with Grant Thornton, I agree they represent a fair record of 
the interview with one clarification, On page 2, the notes record that "I remember reviewing it a number of times I 
remember signing it off" and on page 3 the notes record, "I definitely reviewed the report I believe that I signed it at 
the end of the day," To clarify, I did review the report, I did say I was okay with it. I do not recall whether I 
physically signed it.

I also note these notes of the interview are repeated on page 126, lines 29-33 of the official Grant Thornton report,

Thanks, 
Scott Thon
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